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Welcome Back!
We are so excited to see all of the students back in school

and have Lighted School House up and running! We’ve missed
you all so much! Friendly reminder that the doors will still be
locked for pick-up, so please call your school’s CLC Site Phone
when you arrive.

NEW PAWSibilities Partnership

Lighted School House at Webster Stanley Elementary is starting a new
partnership project! We will be partnering with N.E.W. PAWSibilities dog
rescue in Oshkosh! Students will be learning about dogs, what rescues and
humane societies do, and have the opportunity to make a fleece blanket to
donate to the rescue. A staff member from N.E.W. PAWSibilities will host a
Google Meet with the students during the program to talk about what their
rescue does, how to act around dogs, and other safety and training tips.

Wednesday Tutoring
Virtual Wednesdays give us the opportunity to offer tutoring!

If you are interested in tutoring for your child/ren, please contact
your Site Coordinator!

*This program is funded in cooperation with the Oshkosh Area School District and the
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant
Program.*


